
 

 

February 11, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Mike Burgess, Chairperson 
House Committee on Government Efficiency 
Statehouse, Room 151-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Burgess: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2230 by House Committee on Transportation 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2230 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2230 would abolish the Frontier Military Scenic Byway designation and marking.  
 
 The Kansas Department of Transportation states that any expenditures associated with 
the removal of the existing signs would be negligible and could be absorbed within existing 
resources.  Any fiscal effect associated with HB 2230 is not reflected in The FY 2012 Governor’s 
Budget Report. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Ben Cleeves, KDOT  


